Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

28nd February, 1930,

Dear Sirvs,

With reference to your letter of the
8th and my reply of the 14th instant relating to one of
the engines, in which some girders made of lessemer steel
have been included in the welded bedplate and crankcase,
intended for installation in the vessel bullding by Hessrs.
Aalborg Vaerft A/S. to the order of lr, J. Lauritzen,

I have to acquaint you I have now received an acknowledgment
of my commnication from the Owner,

Ho intimation is made therein, however,
that the Owner is willing to consent to the use of the
girders in question made of Pessemer steel, and in the
clrcunstances the Committee pegret that they cannot accept
the engine for installation in the above vessel, which is
intended for classification with this Society,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Hessre, Durmelster & Wain's Secretary.
Maskine-og Skibsbyggerdi,
COPENHAGEN, Ke,
Denmark,
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